January, 25th 1988

Mras. Susan Bass
1331 19¢th OStreet
MANHATTAN BEACH, Ca 90266

Dear Susen,
Thank you very much for your kind Chritmas card.

Susan Taylor knows our schedule but in case my letter
to her did anot arrive, I send you an extra copye.

: Ve shail arrive at the Beverly Wilshire Hotel on March
8th at 9,10 p.m. coming from Honolulu on flight Hawaiin Air 2.

We shall dapart‘rram Los Angeles on/ Mareh, llrst on
Flight Delta 1748.
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